
Robicheau, Vanessa

To:
Subject:

Johnson, Brenda;
RE: Winona SCUBE

From: LUISA CONTI
Sent: Sunday, June 02, 2013 09:30 AM
To: Johnson, Brenda
Subject: Winona SCUBE

Good Morning
My name is Luisa Conti and I am a resident ofthe Fruitland Road area.
I would formally like to oppose the changes to the SCUBE area bounded by Fruitland to Fifty Road.
I understand the need for housing but high rise apartments or condos do not fit in the landscape of rural area.
Schools are needed yes, but no more housing or commercial properties that would just sit empty.
Too much of our greenspace is being taken away as it is now.
In closing, thank you for all you do, but I must OPPOSE these changes
Luisa Conti
resident of Ward 10


